BANCROFT NEWS & VIEWS

January 2018

VOLUME 1

SERIES 18



IS YOUR CAR UNLOCKED? IS YOUR GARAGE DOOR LEFT OPEN? IS YOUR HOUSE UNLOCKED?

These are some important questions. Did you know that the east end of Jefferson County has been thieves preferred target for unlocked cars, open garages and unlocked homes? What can you do to help?

- Make sure you lock your car and don't have anything valuable showing.
- 2. Please keep your garage door closed at all times.
- 3. Lock your house.
- 4. Keep the exterior of your house and driveway lit up at night.
- 5. If you see something, then say something. Call 911 if you see something suspicious.
- 6. Consider getting security cameras. Thieves hate to be on video.
- 7. Watch out for your neighbors. You can be the difference.

Thanks.

Chief Tony Yeager

RUMPKE REAR DOOR SERVICE

Bancroft still has a limited number of rear door garbage pick-up service being offered by our waste management contractor Rumpke at no cost to Bancroft residents. If you wish to apply for this service, please contact our City Clerk Shannon Tuthill or go to the city website, www.cityofbancroft.org, for an application.

2018 DIRECTORY

Please contact Clerk Tuthill with any changes to the Directory. If you are new to the neighborhood and have not yet called to have your name and phone number added, please do so ASAP. You may call or email Clerk Tuthill, contact information to the right. Also let us know if you would like to receive newsletter by email.

Snowy Streets

The arrival of cold weather could bring more snow or ice. The City of Bancroft has contract to salt when icy and remove snow when we get 3 inches or more at one time.

RUMPKE

There will be no garbage pickup on New Year's Day 1/1. Collection will be on Tuesday 1/2. There will be no delay for Martin Luther King Day 1/15. Recycling collection days for January and February are Mondays 1/8, 1/22, 2/5 and 2/19. Yard debris will be picked up the second Monday of the month through March. Rumpke will no longer pick up yard debris left in plastic bags. Questions, contact Rumpke at 568-3800.



<u>Welcome to the Neighborhood</u> Please welcome new residents, Aaron and Lauren Horner and their son Paul to 7618 Old Salem Road. Also, Carol Kloenne to 7407 Maria Avenue.

New to Bancroft? Please let Clerk Tuthill know and she will add you to the directory and email list. We would also like to welcome you in the newsletter.

CITY OF BANCROFT COMMISSION

<u>MAYOR</u>

Jeff Magers
502-762-4334
mayor@cityofbancroft.org
police@cityofbancroft.org

COMMISSIONERS

Matthew Tungate 262-8658 communications@cityofbancroft.org

Edwin Evers finance@cityofbancroft.org 937-470-7384

Mike Borders maintenance@cityofbancroft.org 502-235-6968

Rick Rittenhouse publicservices@cityofbancroft.org 502-425-7539

TREASURER
Arnold Shaikun
426-6452
treasurer@cityofbancroft.org

CITY CLERK Shannon Tuthill 240-8491 clerk@cityofbancroft.org

POLICE CHIEF
Anthony Yeager
chief@cityofbancroft.org

<u>ATTORNEY</u> Schiller, Barnes & Maloney

<u>WEBSITE</u> www.citvofbancroft.org

NEXT COMMISSION MEETING

7:00 PM January 11, 2018 Episcopal Church Home 7504 Westport Road All residents are welcome.

City of Bancroft 4949 Old Brownsboro Road Ste. 243 Louisville, Kentucky 40222

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK!!!